2.04.22 Minutes

**Ad-Hoc Preparedness** 

Attendees:

**Mayor Short** 

**Lindsy Beddingfield** 

Joyce King

The Emergency Preparedness Matching Grant Program was discussed for the Fiscal year 2021-2022

There was general discussion on the following:

There are caches at Stonebridge and with the Fire Department that we can learn more about.

The City of Depoe Bay donated barrels of water, food storage and blankets to the cache in Stonebridge. We also gave them triage units.

There is a really good short radio called Win-Link.

There may be another cache at Otter Crest that needs to be checked out. Maybe we can learn from them.

There is a ventilation SYSTEM CALLED Damp-Rid we can check out.